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Policy:
It is the policy of the Women’s Counselling Centre clients whose faith tradition is other than Christian will be encouraged to continue or reconnect with their own faith traditions. The chaplain is available to people of any faith.
Procedure:
While The Salvation Army is a Christian organization, we provide service to people of all faiths without discrimination. We understand that some of the clients who come to the Women’s Counselling Centre belong to faith traditions other than Christian. It is not our intention to proselytize (convert someone to Christianity). We encourage people of any faith traditions to continue or reconnect with their own faith group.

As part of the initial spiritual assessment, the counsellor or chaplain will ascertain what faith tradition the client comes from.

The counsellor or chaplain will discuss with the client what helpful measures could be done by The Women’s Counselling Centre to assist the client in continuing or reconnecting with their faith group if they wish to do so.
The counsellor or chaplain is willing to be the liaison person in attempting to set up a meeting or conversation between the client and a faith leader from the appropriate tradition should the client request this.







